
Homeschool 
Admission



We are happy to work with students who have received home-based  
education to ensure they meet the requirements to come to King’s.

Standard or Non-Standard Curriculum 
Homeschooled applicants typically fall into one of two categories: 
those who have completed a standard curriculum, and students who 
have completed a non-standard curriculum.

Homeschooled applicants who have completed a standardized  
curriculum will be assessed similarly to non-homeschool students  
from that region. Applicants who have completed a non-standardized 
curriculum will need to provide additional documentation to show  
they meet King’s admission requirements. All students must show 
documentation confirming they’ve completed all the required  
grade 12 courses.

Find out more about homeschool applications:  
kingsu.ca/homeschool-applicants

We’ll work with you


